
 
 

WESSEX ORIENTEERING CLUB   
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING & QUIZ NIGHT 
 

 Our Annual General Meeting which will take place on Friday, September 7th 
2018 in the Woodpecker Cafe, Queens Park Golf Club, commencing at 
7.15pm followed by the quiz. The AGM will include election of officers and 
committee members, review of the Accounts to the year and approval of the 
fees for 2018. As notified previously, I intend to step down as Chairman so 
nominations for my replacement would be welcomed. We are always looking 
for new people to serve on the committee, in ANY capacity, partly to give the 
stalwarts a break but also so that we have fresh ideas. Please do consider 
offering to serve on the committee – we meet 8 times a year and without the 
work behind the scenes the club could not function. 
 
Queens Park Golf Club is on Queens Park West Drive, Bournemouth BH8 
9BY – there is plenty of free parking (no football match on this time!) 
 
The AGM should not take too long so we plan to start the Quiz at 
approximately 8.00 p.m. and have a break for a cold finger buffet at around 
8.45.  We will then have the second half of the Quiz. 
 
The Buffet is priced at £7.00 per head. 
        
Could you please notify me via email or phone that you’ll be coming by Friday 
August 31st at the latest so that I can confirm numbers with the caterers. 
Cheques, made payable to Wessex O.C., can be given to me on the night – 
or, ideally, transfer to the club’s account directly in advance, using these 
details:  
Sort Code: 40-13-08    A/C: 61015060 giving Reference “Surname - Quiz” 
 
 If you want to come to the Quiz but not have the Buffet that is fine but please 
let me know in advance so that we can prepare seating accordingly. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Contact me via julie.astin@hotmail.co.uk or 07584 430587 or 01202 
429756 
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